'55 '56 '57

evolution_

eview

April 2015

Volume VII

Issue 8

Upcoming

Events

4/3 Cruisin' Grand - Escondido begins
4/4 In-n-Out - Scripps Poway Prkwy
4/5 Easter
4/8 Hamburger Factory Cruise Night - Poway begins
4/10-12 15th Annual Goodguys - Del Mar Fairgounds
4/12 Long Beach Swapmeet
4/16  T5R Meeting - Coco's Poway (Hildebrand)
4/16-18 Gambler Classic River Run - Laughlin, Nv
4/19  True Line Hot Rods Galore Car Show - El Cajon
4/19  Pomona Swapmeet
4/22  Cajon Classic Cruise - Downtown El Cajon begins
4/25  Cruise-In for the Veterans - Prescott, Az
4/46  25th Annual MotorCars on MainStreet - Coronado
5/8-10 Qver the Hill Gang “Streak 42" - Campland
5/10 Long Beach Swapmeet
5/16  Run To The Hills #13 - Pine Valley
5/17  Plastic Fantastic XXXVIII - Seaport Village
corvettes only
5/21  T5R Meeting - Coco's Poway (Ward)
6/5-6  Cruz'n the Rim - Show Low, Az
6/7 Pomona Swapmeet
6/14  Fords & Friends Picnic - Grape Day Park
6/14  Long Beach Swapmeet
6/28 MCRD Car Classic on the Bay - San Diego
7/7-5 Eckler's Chevy Classics
38th International Convention - Norman, Oklahoma

Red Font is a club attending event
Green Font is a club supported event
For site links, information, details, event

flyers visit our website at: http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com
go to the calender, click on the day of the event. (if multiple

events fall on the same dz'n ay, click on the # next to the

magnifying glass to see the listing of all events)

Big Thank you to all Tri-Five
Revolutionaries for helping with this
newsletter edition. It was my goal
this month to have everyone who
attended Midnight at the Oasis share
their experiences and you didn't
disappoint me. This is what makes
this group extraordinary. Everyone is
always available when asked. | hope
you all enjoy the group's
contributions and photos.

Ava
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The Road to MATO 2015

The Thursday Morning Caravan By An Goldberg

-~ & 3

Ah, that feeling of confidence that you’re going to be not just on time to meet friends,
but actually early. Good feeling. Like it. Just didn’t turn out to be our reality Thursday,
March 05, when we headed towards the lookout on the I-8 south of Alpine where Tri-
5ers gather each year to caravan to Yuma and MATO.

We had a head start from our usual travels, departing from Santee and our daughter’s
house, not our home in San Clemente. Easy peasey. Nothing to it. We've got this one.
Pulled onto the 8 directly behind Brownie with Wayne at the wheel and Linda close
beside. Good sign. They’re known for being early arrivers. Soon found Bob Brown had
pulled in directly behind us. Perfect. Right on schedule.

Surprisingly, when we pulled into the lookout we were the last three cars of the group
to arrive. Sandy and Lynn; Rod and Nancy; Lance; Joe and Donna; Sam, Donna and
Amstel — all there. After hellos, hugs, some conversation, and a quick look at our
great Tri-5’s (Sandy, why do you have sandwich wrap stuck on the front of your
Nomad? Ah, clear adhesive chip protection sheets. Got it!) we were on our way with
Rod and Nancy in their flashy red ‘57 in the lead.

Though it was a clear and beautiful day as we drove towards El Centro and our first
stop, lunch at In ’n Out, we were buffeted with strong winds that rocked the cars side-
to-side. Happily, traffic moved smoothly and we arrived without incident, ahead of the
lunch crowd. As planned, Mike and Pat had gotten there just ahead of us. Our early-in-
the-day caravan group was now complete; Bob and Ava, Tom and Nancy would bring
up the rear heading to Yuma at the end of the work day.

The EI Centro stop is a great way to breakup the trip. After lunch we regrouped,
continued on our way, and arrived safely in Yuma checking into the hotel and having
an opportunity relax a bit before we headed into town for the first events of the
weekend.




MIDNIGHT AT THE OASIS 2015
GAME NIGHT(S)

After arriving at the Hampton Inn in Yuma on Thursday and filling up at Dave’s Famous
Barbeque, a very serious game of Apples to Apples began:

The TRI-5 Revolution gang takes Apples to Apples very seriously. After several hands
were played it became obvious that some players (Nancy H) would stop at nothing to try
and win a hand, stooping to compliments, bribery, etc. As the game progressed several
people were gathering winning cards, with no clear winner appearing. The game was
neck and neck, with several players gathering two, then three cards. More people started
making compliments and more attempted bribery were taking place as the end grew
close. As in poker, the player with the “poker face”, Pat Harvey gathered the necessary
fifth card and won the game.

Saturday night had the group back at the hotel after a long day at the show venue. With
the exciting lineup of concerts coming up at the windy ball field, most of us decided to
gather for game night two. The group broke up into two game tables and a serious game
of Five Crowns began. At our table we had four first time players. Wayne did a great job of
explaining the game, along with support from Nancy H. The game began and we were off
on a fun evening. | was getting the hang of the game, and keeping my score low as the
game progressed. | had strong competition from the person next to me (married to Rod)
and we were neck in neck as we go towards the end. This person started arguing with
herself trying to get me to lose focus, which worked as | did not go out when | could have.
Nancy and | tied for low score and congratulated each other. Overall we all had a great
time.

Sandy




MATO Culinary Delights

It all began in El Centro with our traditional stop at In & Out to enjoy their fresh and juicy
burgers and crispy fries. Hunger satisfied, it was on to Yuma. After settling in at the Hampton
Inn, Famous Dave’s Barbecue was chosen by the group as our dinner destination since it was
within walking distance. It was a hit or miss depending on your order.
Breakfasts at the Hampton were good. There were a large variety of foods to choose from and
in this case the early birds did get more selections. The hotel also provided coffee, hot teas
and lemonade all day long, and warm cookies in the early evening.
On Friday, Kneaders was the choice made by several of the group for lunch. It is adjacent to
the hotel and with a little climbing and sliding down the slope; it can be reached without
driving. Kneaders offers a variety of fresh baked breads for sandwiches, soups, salads and
yummy desserts. A little crowded, but definitely worth the wait.
Later at the show, we happily supported the Boy Scouts and treated ourselves to freshly
baked peach cobbler topped off with vanilla ice cream. It was a great ending to a fun day.
On Saturday, we enjoyed the mouth-watering tri tip for lunch. It never fails to please. Mi
Rancho has become a must stop for us and that was where some of the group had dinner.
The food was excellent.
Finally, five pentagrams go to Ann and Pat for the delicious cookies and brownies they shared
with everyone.
The Tri Fives seem to truly enjoy eating and each gathering is an adventure in tastes. Looking
forward to the next one.

Donna & Joe Keller
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FUN RUN (POKER RUN)
BY WAYNE & LINDA

The Poker Run or “Fun Run” as they officially call it, has always been a lot fun. We miss
the good old days when we would cover 20 to 30 miles, seeing a lot of the surrounding
areas of Yuma. We do not miss going to Cocopah where you have to park and go in the
smoke-filled casino to draw the last card. On occasion, the route would take us through
mobile home parks, so the people who live there could see our classics without having to
leave home. This was important to them because most of them had difficulty attending
other parts of MATO and they really showed their appreciation of seeing the classic cars,
many of which were like ones they once owned. The smiles on their faces made this part
of the event very special.

The Caballeros De Yuma brought the Fun Run back to Midnight at the Oasis this year, but
it was definitely on the short side. We never got more than a mile or so from the starting
point. It was still fun, however. The event started on Thursday afternoon at 4:30 in the
parking lot southeast corner of the round-a-bout at Harold C. Giss Parkway & Madison
Avenue by City Hall. After milling around the lot for a bit looking at all the classics,
everyone drew their first poker card out of a brown paper bag. We drew the queen of
hearts. Then we all got in our classics and made our way to the next stop not far away, the
Yuma Territorial Prison. After a short wait in line, we drew a deuce of spades. Then it was
back down Prison Road and back towards downtown making a right turn on Gila Street to
Armed Forces Park. Another short wait in line netted us a nine of clubs, not much of a
hand so far. The next stop was just a little further north on Gila Street at Gateway Park,
past the restrooms to the end of the parking lot. This time we drew a deuce of clubs. Yeah,
we got a pair of two’s! Okay, on to the last stop for the fifth and final card, the Yuma
Quartermaster Depot State Historic Park, just off Fourth Avenue by the river. We drew a
Queen of spades, giving us two pair, deuces and queens.

The winner of the Fun Run received an entry to next year’'s MATO event and a raffle ticket
for the '48 Ford sedan drawing on Sunday. Second place scored three raffle tickets for the
car and third place got one raffle ticket for the car. Unfortunately, our two pair was not
good enough and no one we knew were winners this time around. Maybe we’ll have
better luck next year.

After the Fun Run, we headed for Main Street to see if they had improved the parking
situation from last year. The answer was “definitely not”. Although many of the downtown
businesses fully support the event, there were a few vocal minority businesses that didn’t
and caused a lot of problems securing the downtown streets for a few hours to host the
event. We quickly decided to turn around and head back to the Hampton. At the awards,
the Caballeros told us they would be taking over all of downtown next year. We will see!



Ann likes
her bird
clean!

Somehow Bob
always gets Rod

, to help.
No shortage of advice

for Bob on how to clean
those oversided wheels



MATO Hotel

This was the first year for the Tri-Fivers staying at the Hampton Inn & Suites in Yuma. Most
of us didn't know what to expect with the exception of Donna Rindskopf who stayed there
during the Yuma Guide Dog Puppy Group’s Fun Day, which takes place nearby. So when
we got the word that the Clarion had been sold and was being converted to an assisted
living facility we had to scramble to find a new place and Donna was quick to suggest the
Hampton based on her previous stay. | don’t know what we would of done to Donna if the
hotel had not been great.

When we arrived we were greeted with a very friendly staff,
far friendlier than the Clarion, if you don’t believe me just ask
Rod about his experience last year. Donna and | had a bad
experience at the Clarion the year before when they claimed
our Guide Dog Puppy was in the room barking during the
day and in fact he was with us all day at the car show. They
even went so far as to try to make us pay for the people’s
room who complained, unbelievable. No issues with our
Guide Dog Puppy Amstel at the Hampton.

The hotel has lots of parking and the parking lot is
well lit. The rooms were great although | did hear
from a couple of folks that the mattresses were not
to their liking. Our room was one of the King Suites
and was spacious, clean, and comfortable. The 24
hours a day coffee in the lobby along with cookies
in the afternoon was a great touch. The free
breakfast was good; | would rank it as better than
the Clarion.

The lobby proved big enough to host a large group of the Tri-Five Revolutionaries playing
cards. | tried my hand at a game (the name of which | don’t recall). What | do recall is
Sandy Mayer and Nancy Hildebrand tying for first place and me finishing well down the list.

Another plus with the hotel is that there are a number of good restaurants within walking
distance, along with a large shopping mall. We went to the Cracker Barrel one night, not
one of my favorite places but high up on Donna’s list. Another night we went to Famous
Dave’s BBQ, which is high on my list and very near the bottom of Donna’s, go figure
vegetarians don't like BBQ.

All in all 'm pretty sure everyone was satisfied with the hotel and as a result | have booked
another block of rooms for us for next year.

Sam



Mike's Musings
Car Shows Without a Car

You would think that attending a car show without a car should be easy, not so much! (at
least not in this case)

At MATO the general public parks their cars some distance away from the show cars. So
all the crap we carry chairs, canopies, ice chest, banner, and snacks have to get inside
the show, some how.

| guess | should start at the beginning so this all makes sense. Before we left | contacted
Joe and asked him if he didn’t mind taking the canopy and the banner back to San Diego
after the show so we didn’t have to take it to Peoria with us, no problem (Joe’s such a
nice guy). | never thought about now we would get all that stuff into the show and back
out again.

Joe to the rescue again, no problem (Joe’s such a nice guy). First we loaded the canopy
into Joe’s car, second we put the canopy back in our car so we could ride with the
Keller's during the poker run. The Goldbergs offered to haul us around, but 4 doors
makes all the difference (Harvey is such a nice guy too). Third we put canopy back into
Joe’s car for the trip into the show and since he had the canopy maybe he would take the
banner, ice chest, and snacks with him, no problem (Joe’s such a nice guy).

Of course, since Joe hauled it all in, maybe he might as well haul it all back to the Hotel.
No problem (Joe’s such a nice guy). It all worked out, thanks to all our friends. As an
added bonus the canopy and the banner are how in Joe’s garage and not it mine.

JOE IN A GREAT GUY.

Mike Harvey



MATO 2015 Car Show Parade

The parade was set during a perfect Yuma
afternoon. Just the right temp with a slight
breeze. We all arrived at the staging area,
parking just before they began to place
everyone around the bend. Some of us
hung out with the vehicles, while others
enjoyed the annual walk to the ice cream
line. During the walk we were blinded by
the amazing swap meet items being
presented before us. It was the same
young lady scooping ice cream for us for
the last four years. We were able to chat
it up with her while she loaded up double
decker scoops on a cone for each
member of our group.

Once back at the vehicles, it was our turn
to begin the best portion of the parade; it
started out slow, but we were able to
space ourselves out appropriately. The
parade offers car show entrants the
opportunity to showcase their gorgeous
American made steel chariots to the public
while showing off a little of what is under
the hood at times. During the parade,
there were times that the movement was
so slow and then all of a sudden, we were
racing a part of the stretch. It was really a
cool thing to see the beautiful cars
roaming down the street while we waived
to the audience to the side of the roadway.
It is always a special thing for me to see
the kids really getting excited watching the
cars go by. Many of the kids would go out
of their way to wave at each passing car
as if we were all celebrities.

by Lance Ruiz

Then there was the occasional sign that was
asking for a burnout. Rev the engine a few
times and that would make them happy. Of
course in my case, | would use up a quarter
tank of gas just to make some noise.

We ended up looping around and making it
to our final destination where the MATO was
being presented. Lots of photographs were
taken by the audience members as we were
drawing to a close of the parade. They
cheered us on as we entered the show area
displaying their excitement for another well
done parade and awaiting the MATO 2016
Car Show Parade. This parade featured

great examples of years gone by of American
best built muscle and classic cars that are so
fondly remembered by each of us.



Tri-5'ers always willing to jump in and lend a helping hand.
Thank you to all who got the Geimans back on the road
after the upper radiator hose sprung a little leak.
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Cars, (peach) cobbler and camaraderie
aren’t the only highlights of a trip to
Midnight at the Oasis. There are the Friday
and Saturday night concerts, too. Live

entertainment under the stars, sure to be a
fun time....most times.

With the exception Friday night’'s opening
act by an area band, this year’s line-up was
comprised totally of big star tribute bands
featuring the music of Elton John, AC/DC,
Neil Diamond, the Four Seasons and
Journey. Unfortunately, for the most part,
we found the artists’ efforts lacking. In their
defense, we did not stay to hear many of
them.

Friday five or six songs into the Elton John
performance, we packed up our chairs and
headed back to hotel. The same Saturday
after we waited forty-five minutes for the
switch over to the Journey group — only
this time we were on our way out after song
number two. Not only was the music not, to
our ears, a good presentation, even the
peach cobbler was disappointing. Though it
sounds like a harsh assessment, knowing
the words to the songs and dressing in
character is not enough to make a
successful tribute act.

The happy exception to the disappointing
trend came Saturday evening. December
63 did an enjoyable, quality presentation of
the music of the Four Seasons. Much to
enjoy! Definitely, to be corny, music to our
ears!

Wildflower Update!!

| called this the Wildflower Update
just to get your attention, sorry.
This is more about the state of
the local Ocotillo plants(l don’t
think these qualify as wildflowers)
hence the subterfuge. Our trail to
MATO takes us along S2 south of
Hwy. 78 in Shelter Valley all the
way to Interstate 8. The bloom on
the Ocotillo are going to be great
this year, they are already in the
process and by the time you get
your newsletter they should be in
full bloom. The best viewing well
probably be from Box Canyon to
Agua Caliente. but you can see
plants all the way to the 8. Also
the east side of the Mountains are
particularly green this vyear,

especially the back of Mt. Laguna
and the area west of San Felipe.
It's a nice half day trip if you have
the time, enjoy.

Mike Harvey




23RD ANNUAL
MIDNIGHT AT THE OASIS
AWARDS DAY

SUBMITTED BY WAYNE & I INDA
\It was “Awards Day” at Midnight at the Oasis and the sun
was shining brightly over the infield where spectators were
Pbusy visiting the vendor booths, checking out all of the cars
ammand buying last minute tickets for this year’s raffle car, a
1948 Ford Sedan painted red with yellow flames and
sporting a Chevrolet small block V8 engine. All eight winners
of this year’s MATO awards were proudly displayed on the
grass. Signs had been carefully placed on metal stands in front of each winning vehicle letting all of the
spectators know which special award each one had earned.

The “Dream Machine” award, was awarded to Tri-Five Revolution’s very own Sam & Donna Rindskopf with
their beautiful Black 57 Nomad. This was their second win at MATO. Being selected to win one of only eight
awards among 900 plus show entrants is quite anf

accomplishment. To win a second time is even bigger. On hand to
witness the event with Sam & Donna were Joe & Donna, Wayne &
Linda and Rod with Son-in-Law Lance. When the officials
announced the winner of the Dream Machine award, there was the &
usual round of applause followed with photos of Sam and Donna
holding up their Chrome Hubcap award and Amstel close by their
side while standing next to the 48 Ford Raffle Car and the pretty
young Yuma Jaycee’s Silver Spur lady in the cowboy outfit. &

The “Hottest” award went to a red '57 Chevy 2-door Hardtop with typical drivetrain and suspension
modifications and the addition of custom wheels. The “Most Sought After” award went to a gorgeous custom

metallic red 1933 Ford sedan with suicide doors. The
red theme continued with “Captain Midnight's Choice”
of a red customized 1955 Chevy pickup with its share

award went to a 1956 Ford F-100 pickup painted
burgundy with pearl gold ghost flames, chrome running
boards and Budnik wheels. Next in line was the “El
Presidente’s Choice” award won by an all original
looking 1958 Cadillac 2-door hardtop dressed in
original peach with a white top. A green and silver 1955
Oldsmobile 88 2-door sedan appearing totally original except for custom paint and wheels took the “Fastest”
award. The “Most Glitzy” award went to another red car, a 1964 %2 Ford Mustang, mostly stock with custom
wheels.

Announcement of the winners of the Fun Run poker hand and raffling off the 48 Ford was the last bit of
business for the day. The winner of the poker hand had three aces with a seven high, no one we knew. The
winner of the car was also no one we knew and was not there for awards presentation. As usual, MATO
officials attempted to call the winner, but were only able to get a voice mail message. Of course, after the
awards, there were more photos of our Tri-Five winners holding their hubcap award while standing
next to their “Dream Machine” Nomad. Congratulations Sam & Donnal!



Claudias Corner

THE WONDERS OF THE CUCUMBER

1. Cucumbers contain most of the vitamins you need every day, just one cucumber contains
Vitamin B1, Vitamin B2, Vitamin B3, Vitamin B5, Vitamin B6, Folic Acid, Vitamin C, Calcium, Iron,
Magnesium, Phosphorus, Potassium and Zinc.

2. Feeling tired in the afternoon, put down the caffeinated soda and pick up a cucumber.
Cucumbers are a good source of B Vitamins and Carbohydrates that can provide that quick pick-
me-up that can last for hours.

3. Tired of your bathroom mirror fogging up after a shower? Try rubbing a cucumber slice along the
mirror, it will eliminate the fog and provide a soothing, spa-like fragrance.

4. Are grubs and slugs ruining your planting beds? Place a few slices in a small pie tin and your
garden will be free of pests all season long. The chemicals in the cucumber react with the
aluminum to give off a scent undetectable to humans but drive garden pests crazy and make them
flee the area.

5. Looking for a fast and easy way to remove cellulite before going out or to the pool? Try rubbing
a slice or two of cucumbers along your problem area for a few minutes, the photochemicals in the
cucumber cause the collagen in your skin to tighten, firming up the outer layer and reducing the
visibility of cellulite. Works great on wrinkles too!!!

6. Want to avoid a hangover or terrible headache? Eat a few cucumber slices before going to bed
and wake up refreshed and headache free. Cucumbers contain enough sugar, B vitamins and
electrolytes to replenish essential nutrients the body lost, keeping everything in equilibrium,
avoiding both a hangover and headache!!

7. Looking to fight off that afternoon or evening snacking binge? Cucumbers have been used for
centuries and often used by European trappers, traders and explores for quick meals to thwart off
starvation.

8. Have an important meeting or job interview and you realize that you don't have enough time to
polish your shoes? Rub a freshly cut cucumber over the shoe, its chemicals will provide a quick
and durable shine that not only looks great but also repels water.

9. Out of WD 40 and need to fix a squeaky hinge? Take a cucumber slice and rub it along the
problematic hinge, and voila, the squeak is gone!

10. Stressed out and don't have time for massage, facial or visit to the spa? Cut up an entire
cucumber and place it in a boiling pot of water, the chemicals and nutrients from the cucumber with
react with the boiling water and be released in the steam, creating a soothing, relaxing aroma that
has been shown the reduce stress in new mothers and college students during final exams.

11. Just finish a business lunch and realize you don't have gum or mints? Take a slice of cucumber
and press it to the roof of your mouth with your tongue for 30 seconds to eliminate bad breath, the
photochemicals will kill the bacteria in your mouth responsible for causing bad breath.

12. Looking for a 'green’ way to clean your faucets, sinks or stainless steel? Take a slice of
cucumber and rub it on the surface you want to clean, not only will it remove years of tarnish and
bring back the shine, but is won't leave streaks and won't harm you fingers or fingernails while you
clean.

13. Using a pen and made a mistake? Take the outside of the cucumber and slowly use it to erase
the pen writing, also works great on crayons and markers that the kids have used to decorate the
walls.
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Congratulations Sam and Donna award winners.

Thank you to Bob Brown for sharing these photos.
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Even as a child | was a fan of Angle Food Cake. This is a rather surprising fact since
my family didn’t serve it either frosted or glazed. The big attraction, it came topped with
a dollop of whipped cream! Heavenly. As an adult, I've continued my adoration.

Not that I've ever made a homemade Angel Food cake. It's always been “from the box”
for me. Back when our Tri-5’s were new, Angel Food cake mix was still relatively new to
the market. In the early 50’s the mix came in two different sizes, 14 egg for a large
cake, 8 egg for a more modestly sized dessert. Lots of home bakers still used “from
scratch” recipes handed down from generations. 12 eggs, just 3/4 cups sugar.
Compared to other baked desserts, 1-1/2 cups sugar in carrot cake; 1-1/3 cups sugar
plus cream cheese and heavy cream in cheesecake, Angel Food cake seems almost
healthy.

Perhaps that “healthy” aspect led me to try versions a bit more decadent. Here are a
couple of tricks | think you’ll enjoy whether you make the cake yourself, bake it from a
mix or use a “store bought” cake as the basis for your dessert.

Cherry Cream Angle Food Cake

Once cake is cool, cut a 3/4-inch slice from the top of the cake. Leaving a 3/4-inch shell
on the sides and bottom of the cake, carefully remove the interior. This won’t be used
for the dessert — feel free to nibble on it, serve on another occasion with a scoop of ice
cream or come up with your own idea. It would just be a shame to toss it out. It is Angel
Food cake after all.

Mix one can 21-ounce can of cherry pie filling with one thawed 8-ounce container of
whipped topping. Fill cake with this mixture. Replace top slice. If desired, frost the cake
with additional whipped topping.

Strawberry Cream Angel Food Cake
Same process. There’s a pattern here. Just replace the pie filling with sliced fresh
strawberries.

Ice Cream or Gelato Filled Angel Food Cake

Same initial steps again. This time fill the cake’s cavity
with your favorite flavor ice cream or gelato. Wrap cake
and freeze for at least a few hours before use. Garnish
with whipped cream at serving. | recently made this for
a friend’s birthday filling with black raspberry chocolate
chip gelato. Can you say delicious? Wow! Whichever
version you choose, enjoy!




In N Out Burger Cruise
Scripps Poway
Parkway

TSR Meeting April 4th - 11am

Coco's Poway
April 16th
5:30pm

Annual
Goodguys
 Del Mar

b, Fairgrounds
April 10th - 12th

% er the & i https://www.good-guys.com/
o gsang ‘I.I Over the Hill Gang "Streak 42"

san diego Campland by the Bay San Diego
May 8th - 10th

13th Annual Run to the Hills
Car Show
May 16th - Pine Valley

PLASTIC FANTASTIC XXXVIII

All Corvette Car Show http://www.freedomcruisin.com/web _page
May 17th - Seaport Village s/2015 13th Annual Run to the Hills O
http://www.ncocc.com/home2.html 5-16-15.pdf

Eckler's Chevy Classics 38th International Convention
07/01/2015 - 07/05/2015

MY i m— y Open to all 1949-54 Chevys, 1955-57 Chevys,
1958-72 Late Great Chevys 1967-2014 Camaros &
T Firebirds and 1953-82 Corvettes

NORMAN, OKLAHOMA Hosted by:
Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club

I OKIAHOMA

http://www.classicchevy.com/showregistration/index/viewshow/id/45/
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http://www.classicchevy.com/showregistration/index/viewshow/id/45/
https://www.good-guys.com/
http://www.overthehillgang.com/streak/streak.htm
http://www.ncocc.com/home2.html
http://www.freedomcruisin.com/web_pages/2015_13th_Annual_Run_to_the_Hills_05-16-15.pdf

For more Midnight at the Oasis Revolution Photo's go to:

http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/05

http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/06

http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/07

http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/08

All MATO Photos supplied by Bob Brown, Ava Bishop, Sam Rindskopf, Lance Ruiz, Wayne & Linda Hartwig, Ann Goldberg

Eri-s Rev%lutéonaries
ards

ROD HILDEBRAND

NEPTUNE
SOCIETY

FD-1352

14066 Hwy. 8 Business / El Cajon, CA 92021 /661-6400

Buy = Sell = Trade

GEIMAN MOTORS
Quality Used Cars

Owner M

Tom Geiman 1038 S. Escondido Bivd.
Fax (760) 745-8713 Escondido, CA 92025
WWW.GEIMANMOTORS.COM (760) 745-4990



http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/08
http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/07
http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/06
http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/calendar/2015/March/05

B hess Caras

Thank you for choosing

Classics, Hot Rods & Street Rods by

.
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Once again | enjoyed your club newsletter!
You really do a fantastic job. | am really
jealous there is so much to do for you tri-
fivers in your area. We wont get started
around Spokane until May.

My wife and |, Debby, are going to be in
Las Vegas the week of April 9 - 18. | saw
a story in the Nomad Post about a 3 day
car show in Laughlin, called the Gambler
Classic River Run. We might spend the
day there on the 17th and was wondering
if any of your club makes that trip? Didn't
see it in your newsletter. Know anything
about it?

Thanks,
Dennis Hall
Spokane Area Classic Chevys

Have fun finding the song that was No.1 the
day you were born. Enjoy finding the song
of others in your family and friends!!

Then, hit the "play" button & listen to it!

http://playback.fm/birthday-song
submitted by Nancy Geiman

Frank and | appreciate your time last
Saturday as it was a pleasure talking
with you at the Yuma Car Show. |
am hopeful that you will consider our
Car Show in June in the Cool White
Mountains of Arizona.

| have attached our show
Information, and ask that you pass it
on to anyone you think might be
interested.

In addition, | would like to be
included in your email blasts about
club events & forums as | am in the
very beginning stages of restoring a
56 210 2-door wagon. (I need all the
help | can get)

Thanks again for taking the time to
talk to us.

Rick Fernau

Member — Rim Country Cruisers
Charitable Trust

Owner 56 Chevy 2-door wagon
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'L""’u; Get well wishes to Judy Ward

U7 e She is recuperating from neck surgery.

L E‘*’U' Doctors order are she can't do anything for a couple of weeks.

\~<
N\

Missed you at the last meeting, wishing you a speedy recovery.

TSR



http://playback.fm/birthday-song

LZKZ Contact Us At
% club@tri-fiverevolution.com

Tri-Five Online

http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com

Check out our calendar for upcoming events, status
reports or to see pictures of events attended.
Go to the day of the past event. Click on the # next to the
magnifying glass to see all the pictures from that event. Also for

Yyou convenience event pics are in past events and the gallery.

Dave Ward 4/13

Newsletter submission due by the 25th of each month, send to ava@tri-fiverevolution.com.
Classic friends welcome to send me information about your upcoming events.
Revolutionaries please let me know if | missed your special day.

Visit us online at http://www.tri-fiverevolution.com/newsletter to upload past newsletters.

Ava
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